
DIRECTOR 
Natalie   
gnattrlr@gmail.com 

TREASURER 
Lynn 
lynnmtrlr@comcast.net 

MEMBERSHIP,  
ROAD CAPTAIN 
Dawn 
dmhtrlr@comcast.net 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR,  
SECRETARY 
Sue 
suespittle@comcast.net 

REGIONAL AMBASSADOR 
Dawn “Paws” 
mountaingrrl@mac.com

Meets 2nd Sundays: 

NOV – MAR: 11 AM brunch 

APR – OCT: Check ride 
calendar or call for details  
on meeting sites or specific 
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy: 
Women On Wheels® members 
and guests are welcome to 
participate with any chapter.  
We encourage you to join the 
nat’l organization, as WOW 
membership is required for 
continued chapter participation 
and because members are 
protected under our insurance 
plan. Application forms are 
available in the WOW magazine 
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome  
Prospective Members! 
Would you like to ride with an 
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?  
Call any of the names above to 
chat, or check our web site and 
events calendar and drop by a 
meeting point. Support Guys 
always welcome, too!    
If you’d like to continue receiving 
chapter news, forward $10 
(check payable to Twin Rose 
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer. 
Email lynnmtrlr@comcast.net  
for her address  It’s an annual 
donation toward operating 
expenses.
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Happy Birthday 
      Cheryl ............November 1 
            SuzyQ ............November 6             
            Kathy R..........November 4 

Roses, if your birthday has been missed 
send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net

Greetings Roses & Friends!
The leaves are changing and it’s beautiful.  Although I’m not crazy about the 6:30 sunsets,  
it’s all part of the beauty we enjoy here in PA.  
With the cold weather, we begin our indoor meetings. We will be meeting at Loxley’s at 11am 
on Nov. 12.  Afterward, Barb and Ed are going to meet us for the Ride proceeds presentation!  
Our final total was $7,354.53!  Thank you Roses for all your help. What a great amount to 
donate to such a worthy cause!  We had 38 participants this year!  Not too bad considering  
the weather.   
Lynn and my friend Denise met me for an impromptu ride on 
October 11. It was a little chilly and a little short due to the 
early sunset, but it was lovely.  Lynn led us on a beautiful ride 
down around Holtwood.   
The ride committee will be meeting after the holidays. That 
means it’s time to start thinking about rides for next year.   
Do we want local rides, longer rides, or should we try another 
weekend away?  Let us know! 
Do we want to get together over the winter?  Besides an 
Escape Room, what else do we want to do?  Do dinners sound 
fun? Would you prefer an activity? If you have an idea, please 
plan it!  We’ll get the information out to the members. 
 
                   Take care and be safe! Lynn, Nat and friend Denise met  

on a Wednesday afternoon at the 
Columbia Sheetz for a tour of some 
of southern Lancaster County’s nice 
back roads. No dinner or ice cream 
in order to be back before dark and 
to avoid Oct.’s quickly dropping 
temps. But great wind therapy 
nonetheless.

Natalie



Our Oct. 8 Second Sunday Ride got off to a shaky start with 
Lynn’s SilverFox not turning over and cold winds gusting. Lynn, 
Sue S, Dawn H and Nat went 0.1 mile from the 11 AM start at 
BAM directly to the finish at Isaac’s for some nice warm soup.

A big THANK YOU to all of our 2023 Ride for HOPE donors 
and supporters. Above, Nat received a great raffle item from 
Battlefield H-D. Nat and Kathy M rode out that way on a drizzly 
day and Kathy also got to pose her CanAm at Gettysburg Nat’l 
Cemetery for a Tour of Honor pic. 
  We look forward to getting 
together with HOPE’s Barb & Ed 
for the presentation of this year’s 
proceeds at Loxley’s at 12:30 
after our Nov. 12 brunch meeting.      
  HOPE to see lots of Roses there! 

A Weekend in Doylestown 

By Nat 
You have all read/heard about my ‘list.’  I have a notebook 
where I record places I want to travel.  Crystal once asked me 
“How do you come up with this %$^&?”  (That was after I 
returned from visiting the ‘fake’ UFO in Mars, PA.)  It’s my list. 

   Well, the Mercer Museum has been 
on my list for quite some time.  I saw 
on the Travel Channel that they have 
an antique vampire hunting kit!  This 
was a must see! 
   I am very fortunate to know a lovely 
Rose named Kathy R who happens to 
hail from the Quakertown/Doylestown 
area and home of the Mercer Museum. 

   Saturday began with a visit to Sine’s 5&10. Built in 1912 it is 
still operating, complete with penny candy and soda fountain/ 
lunch counter. From there we met Kathy’s friend Teri at the 
Quakertown Farmers & Flea Market.  I am not exaggerating 
when I say that you can literally buy anything there—including 
a delicious cheesesteak! Altomonte (which I kept calling ‘old 
tamale’) is a huge Italian Market. I brought home a heavy 
grocery bag and a lighter wallet from that visit! 
   Sunday we visited a Polish Deli and then motored toward 
Doylestown and the main attraction.  The Mercer Museum did 
not disappoint.  Six stories housing over 30,000 artifacts.   
Mr. Mercer was an anthropologist who was more interested  
in HOW people produced items than WHAT they produced.   
I highly recommend a visit—even if you aren’t interested in 

the vampire hunting kit (which was 
awesome and worth the trip in itself!) They also have actual 
gallows from the old prison, a Conestoga wagon, a dug-out 
canoe and on the top floor you can see paw prints 
preserved in concrete from Mercer’s dog Rollo.  
   Mercer was also a successful tile maker.  
He produced the tiles on the floor of the PA 
State Capitol. We toured the Tileworks and 
saw how they are made. I was fascinated  
to find out that the clay is from an old 
lakebed nearby.  
   Where is my next adventure?  

Let me get that list.



 
Must be registered and insured to go on WOW® rides. 

Must sign insurance waiver for 2023 --  
see Dawn H, Nat or Sue S for a form.

York Motorcycle Club 
Breakfast  

3rd Sundays   
8:00-11 AM, $5  

2333 Whiteford Rd.  
(just west of Galleria Mall)

2023 
Twin Rose Lady Riders 

Calendar of Events 

ATTN ROSES: 
We keep chapter operating costs low but depend on 

sponsor newsletter ad sales. Please help to sell ads.

Advertise Here 
1/8 pg. (3.5”w x 2”h - bus. card size) .............$20/yr 
1/4 pg. (3.5”w x 4”h) .........................................$35/yr 
1/2 pg. (8”w x 4”h).............................................$65/yr 

For more info contact:  
Sue, Editor at suespittle@comcast.net

Distributed to members and club supporters; posted online for  
the general public. Will link PDF to a website if requested. 
Advertisers coming on board mid-year will be charged a  

pro-rated amount for the balance of their first year,  
then the annual rate the next January when they renew.  

 
Classified ads are free for members. 

Non-members – $5/mo. or $10/3 mo.

Nov 12     TRLR Indoor Meeting, Loxley’s, 500 Centerville Rd,  
just north of Rt 30 Centerville exit; adjacent to Dutch Apple 
11 AM brunch 
Look back at 2023 and discuss 2024. Then present Barb  
with our Ride for HOPE proceeds around 12:30!!  
Be there for the hugs and the photo op! 

Dec 10     TRLR Indoor Meeting, Loxley’s, 11 AM brunch 

Jan 13     TRLR Party (see below)

Nov 12 York MC Feed, 12-3,  
Union 1 Firehall, Manchester 

 

Save 
the 
Date 
TRLR Anniversary Party 

Saturday, January 13, 2024 
5:00 – 8:00 PM 
Conewago Inn 
3480 York Haven Rd 
Manchester PA 17345 

We have a FREE room with plenty of space for all of us and a 
few friends.  The Conewago Inn is a little off the beaten path 
but has excellent food and service.  You can order off the 
dinner menu or from the “available all day” menus.  Check 
out the fare at www.conewagoinn.com.  There is a snapshot 
of the backroom we reserved at the top of this page.  More 
details will be released in December. 

  




